
4 August 2023 
  
Dear Brenda: 
  
Good afternoon and happy Friday from the W&M Bray School Lab and Office of 
Strategic Cultural Partnerships at William & Mary! We are writing to let you know that 
our Summer 2023 workshops, presented in partnership with W&M Libraries, continue 
next week with two free Oral History Workshops next week, on Monday, August 7th at 
6:30 PM and Saturday, August 12th at 10:30 AM. 
  
In these FREE introductory oral history workshop, your workshop leaders will educate 
attendees in all the steps to create and conduct an oral history project. Attendees will be 
instructed in research methods, the art of the interview, oral history legalities, and how 
to store and preserve the interviews.  
  
Andre Taylor and Tonia Merideth, Oral Historians from William & Mary and the William 
& Mary Bray School Lab, will be your instructors for Oral History 'How To'. With their 
expertise and passion for storytelling, they will guide you through the art and techniques 
of oral history. 
  
This workshop is designed to be accessible and accommodating to all, whether you 
attend just once or multiple times. Bring your questions and your curiosity; the content 
may evolve based on your interests, questions, and active participation. 
  
We look forward to welcoming you to our Oral History workshops and embarking on a 
transformative journey of storytelling and cultural preservation together. We invite you to 
keep up to date with all of the happenings at the W&M Bray School Lab, including the 
rest of our Summer workshops, by following our Facebook page here: 
https://go.wm.edu/qF6dd7 
  
Sincerely yours, 
  
Danny Devlin, Ph.D.  
He/Him/His  
Senior Director of Outreach & Engagement  
Strategic Cultural Partnerships  
William & Mary  
757-221-5758 | Dfdevlin01@wm.edu  
  
You are receiving this email because you have previously signed up to join the W&M 
Strategic Cultural Partnerships email list. To unsubscribe from this email, reply to this 
message with "UNSUBSCRIBE" in the subject line. 
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